
The IRC was hard at work this month helping the international 
community with different issues and sponsorship.  Some 
members around the world are looking for sponsors to help them 
work the steps.  If anyone is willing to participate please let me 
know.  We have helped members in the countries of Namibia, 
Belarus, and Finland  in June navigate the process of starting 
groups in their countries, and filling out the ISO form to be 
recognized as official GA meetings.  Thought not all have 
completed this process I am in touch with them helping as we go. 
  One positive report I would like to say is that we have a member 
from Hungary who requested to join the IRC, he does meet the 
requirements of being on a committee therefore we are in the 
process of welcoming him.  Looking forward to July ...
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